Social Committee General Meeting April 3, 2017

Members Present: Arlene Smith, Cathy Sirocky, Maria Derbyshire, Cheryl
Monaco, Mary Seymour, Barbara Gibson, Deb Kirsch, Enid Lobel, Rhonda Galvin,
Bernadette O’Connor.

The meeting was called to order at 7 p.m. by Chairperson, Arlene Smith.
There was no Treasurer’s Report.
Approval of Minutes: Maria Derbyshire made a motion to approve the draft of
the minutes from the March 13" General Meeting. (Approved)
Events/Activities:
Community Seder — April 11" — Deb Kirsch reported that 38 people will be
attending.
Progressive Dinner — April 29%" — Cathy Sirocky reported that the call for
hosts for appetizers and dinner has been successful and a RAP flyer has
gone out for reservations.
New York Bus Trip — May 3" — Bernadette O’Connor — the bus is full and
they are ready for a fun day in New York.
Kentucky Derby Party — May 6" — Sharon Patterson reported that 41 people
will be attending. She will send out another RAP flyer for final sign-up.
Mugs n Muffins — Maria reported another date change — November 1%
(Wednesday)
CAB Liaison — John Kerns — Not present
Facilities Liaison — Mary Jane Doyle — Not present
Questions: Sharon Patterson recently looked at the table cloths that are stored in
the SC closet at the Sloan clubhouse. She was looking for round tablecloths and
found only a few. There was discussion about this at our Team Planning Session
and she was told that we are looking into the possibility of purchasing white
tablecloths for both clubhouses, however, she would have to use what we
currently have for the Derby party on May 6. Deb Kirsch offered white lace
tablecloths for her to use and she will look into that possibility.

There being no further business, a motion was made and seconded to adjourn the
meeting at 7:15 p.m.

Maria T. Derbyshire, Secretary



